
Pulaski County Election Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

December 10, 2012 

12:00 p.m. 

 

 

Members Present        Ozell Snider 

          Phil Wyrick 

          Susan Inman 

Staff Present         Melinda Allen 

          Tonya Washington 

          Amanda Dickens 

 

Visitors Present:  Brandon Wood, Kristi McKinnon, County Clerk’s Office 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Ozell Snider.  A quorum was determined; all 

members present. 

Approval of Meeting Minutes, November 29, 2012 

It was moved by Commissioner Inman; seconded by Chairperson Snider.  All in favor; motion 

passed unanimously. 

November 27th General Runoff Election 

Provisional Ballot Hearing 

There were no voters attending to appeal the decision of provisional votes.  There were no 

changes in the result totals; results remained the same. 

Signed: 

Certification of Election Results 

Certificates of Election (Candidates-Elect) 

It was moved by Chairman Snider and seconded by Commissioner Inman to approve the 

provisional ballot results and the certification of election results of the November General 

Runoff Election.  All in favor; motion passed unanimously. 

Other Business 

Staff Holiday Luncheon will be at Cheddars @11:00 a.m.  Staff and commissioners are invited 

to attend. 



In the event that the city of Alexander calls a special election to elect a new mayor, it is 

suggested that Saline County conduct the election.  There are only 80 eligible voters in 

Pulaski County that would be able to participate in that election.  The PCEC would only have 

to sign off on an order for Saline County to do so.  Saline County would only have to report 

the preliminary and final results to the PCEC after certification.  Mrs. Allen has conferred 

with Karla Hutchens regarding this election, if it is called. 

Meeting adjourned. 

 


